Dear Families of Middle School Students,

Welcome to the International School of Latvia and the 2016 - 2017 school year!

As the Middle School Assistant Principal, I would like to warmly invite you and your middle school student to our annual:

Middle School Orientation Day Monday, August 15th, from 12:00pm-1:00pm in the Media Center

During this orientation there will be an introduction to what it means to be a middle school student at ISL. You will learn about the Middle Years Programme, After School Activities, and Advisory. As well, you will have the opportunity to meet your child's teachers and ask them any general questions you have about the new school year.

While you are meeting in the media center, students will meet with our Student Ambassadors, who will take them on a tour of the school, answer any important questions they might have, and students will get the chance to know their new classmates. After the tour, there will be some activities for the students to take part in with their ambassadors.

I am very excited about the upcoming school year and I look forward to meeting you at the orientation meeting.

Please feel free to email me should you have any questions.

Sincerely,
Jaime Pustis
Middle School Assistant Principal
jpustis@isl.edu.ly